Chairman Tyson and members of the Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee

I am fully in support of SCR 1610. We moved to Miami County to retire and get away from the expense
of living in Johnson County.

In the five years we have lived there, our property valuation has gone up more than $160,000 on a 2300
sq ft ranch. We are getting close to the point of having to sell our beloved home. We would like to spend
the rest of our lives in Miami County, but if this trend continues, that won’t be financially possible for us.

We are in full support of SCR 1610.

Amy Gehlbach



